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1. Elementary students and staff participated in the giant Chicken Dance in
Bob Svec’s memory.

2. 4th Grade students were able to attend Farm Safety Day
3. Successful Fire and Tornado Drills with all Preschool - 4th Grade students

and staff
4. Fall FAST Reading and Math screeners are almost complete
5. Engaged in professional development around Project Based Learning,

Professional Learning Communities, and Data Analysis to guide our
instruction

6. Classroom teachers will be implementing whole class interventions to help
strengthen our core instruction

7. Looking forward to homecoming week with dress up days, yoga through
the Challenge to Change program, and Celebrity Readers with our high
school athletes.


